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The Report of the General Assembly 2018  

 
Dear colleagues,  

The full report of the General Assembly 2018 (GA2018) can be downloaded from 
 
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Organization/GA/GA_2018/18%20GA%20Report%20Fi
nal%20180729%20Sao%20Paulo.pdf 

 
Draft of the report first went to the past and the present IMU President, the 2015–18 IMU 
Executive Committee, and subsequently for comments to the Delegates of the General 
Assembly. All suggestions have been included into the final version of the report. Thus, this 
is the final report of the 18th meeting of the IMU General Assembly. 
 
I apologise for the late completion of the report. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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